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May 1, 2020 
Welcome to the Family Federation USA Newsletter! Get the latest Unificationist news, 
sermons and other great resources for you and your family. 

   

 

   

    

66 Years and Counting 
Today marks 66 years since the Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World 
Christianity was founded by Rev. Sun Myung Moon in 1954. Now the Family Federation for 
World Peace and Unification, Rev. Moon said in his autobiography, “My hope was for the 
rise of a church without a denomination." 
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800 Nurses Housed At New Yorker Hotel, Given 
Gift Bags 
The New Yorker hotel has welcomed a new kind of guest during the global coronavirus 
pandemic. About 800 nurses are now calling it home, joining thousands more in the fight 
against Covid19. 

Read More 
   

 

   



 

 

 

 

#conversationsthatmatter  

CARP Los Angeles shared their Divine 
Principle study online with 60 chapter 
leaders from around the country. 

Read More 
 

  

 

   

 

 

High Noon Concludes 24-hour 
Summit 

The best part of the Summit was that there 
was something for everyone, whatever 
their stage of life may be. 

Read more 
 

  

 

   

 

 

Call for COVID Warrior pictures 

Do you know a Unificationist healthcare 
worker who is on the COVID-19 frontline? 
Send us their name and picture! 

Share Here 
 

  

 

   

    

    



 

 

    

    

Join us LIVE Sunday May 3 @ 11am 
   

WATCH LIVE  

 

   

    

    

 

   

 


